
From: Cherichella <bobnyse@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/10/2014 8:28:52 AM 
Subject: Help :::::Bob Cherichella

Good Morning,

I hope you get this on time!!!sorry to disturb you but i had to send this message to you due to an unforeseen circumstance that i 
encountered.

I traveled to Manila,Philippines for a short vacation but unfortunately for me, i had an accident of which i dislocated my right arm and 
my head got bruised. The driver of the cab passed on due to internal bleeding and the injuries he sustained on his head.I have not 
been able to reach any one due to the fact that my cell phone,credit cards and some valuable document were all missing after the 
accident.

Thank goodness am safe but with a few injuries, am in a public library to reach out for help through this medium since it is the only way 
out for me now. Please kindly get back to me as you receive this message so that i can tell you how to help me out I depend on you. 

Bob
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